
SWIMGA
Shorts...

from Barb Gerteisen,
Publicity Chair

Hartman Arboretum
Saturday, February 24, 2018 9:00 AM (CST)

Shawn Dickerson, Arborist for the
City of Evansville, will provide a
hands on training about pruning your
shade trees.

Grant Hartman, Master Gardener, will
have a discussion on small fuits,
including but not limited to,
blueberries, blackberries,
raspberries, and strawberries.

Hartman Arboretum is located northwest of Evansville at 5939 Spirit Trail. It is one half
mile north of State Road 66 (Diamond Ave) at Hwy. 65 (Cynthiana Road) and is near the
German Township Booster Club. For more information about this educational program,

contact Hartman Arboretum at 812-963-5418.

See what's happening on our website:
www.swimga.org


